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19 October 2012 
 
Research Director 
Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee 
Parliament House 
George Street 
BRISBANE QLD 4000 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
RE: SUBMISSIONS – BODY CORPORATE AND COMMUNITY 
MANAGEMENT AND OTHER LEGISLATION AMENDMENT BILL 2012 
 
Having been a Penthouse resident for 10 years, I have seen changes in legislation 
adversely affecting not only myself but others in my situation. 
 
This application is to make it understood that our immediate concern is a fair and 
equitable distribution of lot entitlements. 
 
The contribution of $42 000 per year compared to other unit owners is unfairly high, 
and so I ask for you to consider this, while under review. 
 
I am hoping for a favourable outcome with regards to this pending matter before we 
receive too much media attention. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Evan Morrison 
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